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Dear Unami Families and Students, 

 

It is with great excitement that I introduce myself as the new Assistant Principal of Unami Middle 

School. I am honored to be in this position and look forward to working alongside and assisting 

Dr. Watters in making this an excellent school year. 

 

Although I am new in this role at Unami, I am returning to the building where I started my 

educational career and taught for thirteen years. I will be entering my twentieth year in the Central 

Bucks School District serving in many capacities.  I began as a Business Teacher, at Unami, 

teaching the Computer Applications and Web Design courses and acted as the Dean of Students.  

It was during this experience that I decided to pursue my administrative certification. During this 

time, I had also coached various sports at the middle level, along with volleyball at both the high 

school and collegiate levels.  Over the past years, I have had the opportunity to be the Acting 

Assistant Principal of Lenape and most recently, have spent the last five years as the Assistant 

Principal of Tamanend Middle School. 

 

I received my undergraduate degree from Bloomsburg University and continued for my Masters in 

Education at Temple University.  Lastly, I attended Delaware Valley College where I earned my 

Educational Leadership Certification. While coaching and attending DVC, I also had the 

opportunity to be an adjunct professor teaching classes in American Education and 

Educational Psychology. 

 

My wife, Kristen and I, along with our two children, live in Doylestown.  Our son will 

begin middle school this year at Lenape and our daughter continues to be active at Linden 

Elementary.  Outside of school, you can find us on a nearby field or pool watching our 

kids involved in various athletics or listening to them play their instruments.  We enjoy 

attending Phillies games, traveling as a family, and spending time outdoors.    

 

I am very fortunate to return to a building that I called home for so many years.  We have a 

great team here at Unami and I look forward to working within our school to provide our 

students with an enjoyable middle school experience. This will result in a quality 

foundation and preparation for high school, along with the necessary skills to be successful 

within our community.   

 

I am excited to meet all of you as we prepare for the upcoming school year.  If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to email me at jboyle@cbsd.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jonathan Boyle 

Assistant Principal 
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